
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear faithful, 

 

We celebrate this weekend the Fourth Sunday after Pentecost. In this Sunday’s 

Gospel, we see Saint Peter and the other disciples take up the work they’re called 
to by Our Lord, and that not at first with great enthusiasm. In The Liturgical Year, 

Dom Guéranger teaches us that one lesson of today’s Gospel is that of the reward 
of obedience, of the success of the work which is undertaken at God’s word, and 

for a right intention. Work which is carried out at God’s command is certain of 
success. To that kind of work belongs every task which is prescribed by one’s 
vocation. 
 

The state of life in which a man finds himself brings its definite tasks and duties. 
These may be regarded as more or less directly ordered by God, and with God’s 

command to execute such tasks there goes a guarantee that His help will be given 
for their performance. Let us not therefore dwell on our hardships or on the fail-

ures, real or apparent, of the past. We know the work God has called us to. With 
Him helping us, we can take it up with courage and vigor! As Saint Paul reminds 
us, it may be man who waters, but it will be God who gives the increase. 
 

The annual collection for the Sisters Adorers is this Sunday, June 16. This as-
sists our Sister Adorers in their house of formation in Naples, Italy. Your generos-

ity is greatly needed to help contribute toward the necessities of daily life for our 
Sisters during their important years of formation as they prepare to profess their 

vows and enter into Institute apostolates around the world. Thank you for your 
generous support!  
 

Please pray for the soul of Mrs. Sandra Weaver, the mother of Canon Matthew 

Weaver, who passed away on Monday, May 27. Please be sure to pray as well for 
Canon Weaver and his family during this trying time. 
 

Thanks to our dedicated Schola members, we are blessed to have a lovely chanted 
Mass every Sunday and on some feast days throughout the year. Gregorian Chant 
and Sacred Polyphony are indeed treasures of the artistic patrimony of the Catho-

lic Church, and more importantly, they are first and foremost a form of prayer to 
Almighty God, and glorify Him by their beauty. Have you considered lending 

your musical voice to the glory of God? This is an opportune time of year to do 
so. For more information, contact Dennison Gallardo: vivatxtusrex@gmail.com. 
 

You may have noticed the word “retreat” has been used rather frequently in 
communications recently. I just got back from a spiritually refreshing retreat with 
my brother priests of the Institute at our new Sacred Heart Retreat Center in Bur-

lington, Wisconsin. We had beautiful liturgy and more than 100 acres to roam 
around. The members of the Society of the Sacred Heart were at their annual re-

treat the previous weekend. 
 

Have you ever considered doing the same? If we are to imitate Our Lord, this in-

cludes the time He spent alone with God in the desert. At least once a year if pos-
sible, it is desirable that we retire from the world in order to refocus on interior 
union with the Lord and state in life in which He has placed us. 
 

Msgr. Michael Schmitz, Vicar General and Delegate for the United States  
Canon Matthew Talarico, Provincial Superior 

  Oakland Apostolate:  Canon Benjamin Norman 
Contact: canon.norman@institute-christ-king.org,  (408) 600-4218 

 Website: http://www.institute-christ-king.org/oakland-home 

OAKLAND APOSTOLATE AT  
SAINT MARGARET MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Mailing Address: 
1219 Excelsior Avenue, Oakland, CA 94610 

SUNDAY, JUNE 16, 2024  

 4TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
(We offer the Mass Propers in the Parish Bulletin) 

A happy Father’s Day to all the fathers of our 
Oakland Apostolate! Thank you for all you do 

in your vocation as the leader and shepherd of 
the family. 
 

The monthly dinner for our Aposto-
late's Men's Group, the Men of St. Joseph, is 
this Tuesday, June 18 at 7:15 pm in Fr. Kozina 

Hall. Join us for a brief spiritual talk on living 
out our Catholic Faith in the world today, 

Q&A, and a relaxed, convivial catered dinner. 
Catholic men need fraternity among them-

selves, so we hope to see you there! RSVP to 
Felipe Vásquez: MANofStJoseph@gmail.com 
or: 510-432-8995.  
 

There will be a Women’s Retreat at St. Vin-
cent’s School for Boys in San Rafael (1 St. 

Vincent Dr.) on Wednesday, June 26 from 9 
am – 2 pm. RSVP to Canon Norman by email. 
 

Have you registered for St. Michael’s Patrol 

yet? Fathers and sons, you don’t want to miss 
out on this yearly event. Our summer camp 
reinforces love for the Traditional Faith and 

Latin Liturgy, while building bodies through 
the genuine summer fun of outdoor activities 

and sports. See the notice on the second page 
of this bulletin and in Flocknote. RSVP to 

Canon Norman by email. 
 

Wishing you a blessed Sunday,   
Canon Norman  
canon.norman@institute-christ-king.org 

The Miraculous Draught of Fishes by Raphael, 1515 
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LITURGICAL CALENDAR & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

INSTITUTE OF CHRIST THE KING SOVEREIGN PRIEST 

PRAYER LISTS * 
For the sick: 
 

Thomas Henriksson   Gigi Cunningham     Peter Trong Nguyen     
Lianne Claver           Msgr. David Link      Steve Farinaro           
Marianne Martinez   Angie Gonzalez         Eurydice Buenger      
Sylvia Duenas          Catherine Willis         Fil Marquez               
Joshua Nascimento   Rick Pawek               Catherine Duenas      
Linda Richter            Lillian Jimenez          Diana Henriksson      
Baby Daniel              Noe Perez 
 

For the repose of the souls of our beloved departed: 
  

Nancy Duenas       Canon Fragelli           Ernest Jacob 
Louisa Siu       Gabriel Fernandez      Camdan McWright  
Mme. Guillemette de Guernon    Count Wolfgang von Waldstein                                  
Bernadette Moreau   Fr. Prokop Jozef Zboroň, OCarm  
Thomas Apple      Alan Wong                   Carole Jenkins 
Fr. Alexander Snyder  Paulann Dymond  Sandra Weaver 
                                                               Requiescant in pace. 
                                                            

*Prayer lists: If you wish to add a name or revise an entry on 
the prayer lists, please send an email to oakland@institute-
christ-king.org.   A longer list of the Apostolate’s faithful 
departed is attached to the weekly Flocknote. Thank you! 

SACRAMENTS 

 

Please contact Canon Norman if you are in need of or have 
questions regarding reception of any of the Sacraments. 
 

CATECHISM CLASSES  
Weekly catechism classes online: Please contact Canon 
Norman  to request the Zoom link. 
 

Youth Class: Tuesdays at 4:00 pm  
 

Adult Class: Saturdays, at 2:30 pm 
 

Prospective Catholics: contact Canon for class times 
 

First Communion Class: Wednesdays, at 4:00 pm 
 

NB: My Catholic Faith is once again available for purchase! 

 

Flocknote: Sign up at ickspoakland.flocknote.com                     
  or text “ICKSPOakland” to 84576  

SUNDAY SERMONS AND BULLETINS 
Audio recordings of the Sunday sermons and digital copies of the Sun-
day bulletin can be found at the following links, respectively: 
https://institute-christ-king.org/oakland-sermons 
https://institute-christ-king.org/bulletins-oakland 

Date Time Mass of the Day Celebrant Intention 

Sun. 
6/16 

 7:00 am 
Low Mass 4th Sunday after Pentecost 

2nd Class / Green 

Aquino-Fernandez Families 

Canon Norman   
12:30 pm 
High Mass 

Custodio Albert Laspina 

 Mon. 
6/17 

6:00 pm 
Low Mass 

St. Gregory Barbarigo, Bishop & Confessor 
 3rd Class / White 

Fr. David Staal 
For Fathers listed in the 

Parish Book 

 Tue. 
6/18 

6:00 pm 
Low Mass 

St. Ephraem the Syrian, Deacon & Doctor 
3rd Class / White 

Canon Norman   Nicetas Cabral† 

Wed. 
6/19 

6:00 pm 
Low Mass 

St. Juliana Falconieri, Virgin  
3rd Class / White 

Canon Norman   
For Fathers listed in the 

Parish Book 

Thurs. 
6/20 

12:00 pm 
Low Mass  

Commemoration of St. Silverius, Pope & Martyr  
4th Class / Red 

Canon Norman   Monica Roberts 

 Fri. 
6/21 

6:00 pm 
Low Mass 

St. Aloysius Gonzaga, Confessor  
3rd Class / White / Adoration after Mass 

Canon Norman   
For Fathers listed in the 

Parish Book 

 Sat. 
6/22 

10:00 am 
Low Mass 

St. Paulinus, Bishop and Confessor  
4th Class / White 

Canon Norman  Mary Alderete 

 Sun. 
6/23 

 7:00 am 
Low Mass 5th Sunday after Pentecost 

2nd Class / Green  
Canon Norman   

Paulann Dymond† 

12:30 pm 
High Mass 

For Fathers listed in the 
Parish Book 

UPCOMING EVENTS AND LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
June 18—Men’s Group Dinner, 7:15-9:15pm at Fr. Kozina Hall, Rsvp 
   to Felipe Vásquez at MANofStJoseph@gmail.com or 510-432-8995 
June 22—Blessing of Sacramentals in church after 10am Mass 
June 23—Altar Server Training, 3- 4pm in church  
June 26—Women’s Half-day Retreat, 9am - 2pm at St. Vincent’s 
   School for Boys in San Rafael (1 St. Vincent Drive), Rsvp to  Canon  
   Norman at canon.norman@institute-christ-king.org 

ST. MICHAEL’S PATROL SUMMER CAMP 
The Institute’s annual California summer camp, St. Michael’s Patrol, for 
fathers and sons (ages 6-18), is currently enrolling. The camp features 
genuine fun and recreation that builds both body and soul according to 
the Tradition of the Catholic Church, including sports, games, the Ro-
sary, and of course daily Mass in the Traditional Latin Rite. The dates 
are Wednesday, July 24 – Saturday, July 27, at the beautiful Rancho 
Los Mochos in Livermore (18450 Mines Rd.). Registration form avail-
able in Flocknote and in church. RSVP: please email Canon Norman at 
canon.norman@institute-christ-king.org. 

ANNUAL SUPPORT FOR THE SISTERS ADORERS (JUNE 16) 

United and integrated with the Institute of Christ the 
Sovereign King Priest and sharing its spirituality, the 
Sisters Adorers of the Royal Heart of Jesus Christ 
Sovereign Priest have the particular vocation to pray for 
the sanctification of priests of the Institute, and to sup-
port them in their apostolates, especially in daily Eucha-
ristic adoration. (More info on our website.) Please 
make your checks payable to “Institute of Christ the 
King,” memo line: “Sisters.”  To make an online donation, go to https://
bit.ly/DonateToSisters  or use the QR code. Thank you! 
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